Y8 Christmas Newsletter



As we draw near the end of another remarkable term, it's a pleasure to reflect on the incredible accomplishments of our year group. Our Year 8 students have truly settled into the academic rhythm, showcasing outstanding dedication and prowess across various spheres. In the next two pages you can find all of our year groups achievements, from tutor awards, to subject rewords and the prestigious head of year award.

One of the most gratifying aspects has been witnessing the astounding achievements of our Year 8 cohort. We're thrilled to share that over two-

thirds of our students have already attained their 50 reward points—a testament to their hard work and commitment to everyday excellence.

Moreover, we want to extend our heartfelt congratulations to a remarkable group of students: Paigton, Amelia, Zack, Jacob, Charlie, Bailey, Phoebe, Ella, Issak, Jayden, Kaiden, Abi, Mercedes, Ryan, Kayne, Ivelin, Charlie, and Isabelle, who all received the prestigious 500 bronze badge—a fantastic feat worth celebrating! Now, the race is on to reach the grand milestone of 1000 points.

In acknowledging exceptional dedication, we are proud to announce that Jayden D has been named the Student of the Term, having accumulated a staggering 820 reward points—an extraordinary achievement that reflects his commitment to excellence and enthusiasm for learning.

This term has been filled with fun competition, with challenges that brought out the competitive spirit among our students and even our staff. The burgeoning rivalry between Miss Lewis and Mr.

Cooper's form added an extra spark of excitement to our days. Ultimately, Miss Lewis emerged victorious this term after a dominant performance in the exhilarating tug of war—an event that exemplified teamwork and camaraderie.

But it wasn't just about competitions. We've witnessed remarkable creativity through splendid Christmas card designs, impressive displays of mathematical skills, and exhilarating moments on the basketball court—proof of our students' diverse talents and passions.



Paigton and Jacob receiving the first 500 badge

As we eagerly anticipate the upcoming term, we look forward to presenting the inaugural 1000 silver badge—an esteemed milestone that embodies exceptional dedication and effort.

Lastly, as we approach the holiday season, we want to wish each and every one of you a joyful and restful Christmas break. Thank you for your continued support and commitment. Here's to another term of growth, achievements, and unforgettable experiences.

All the best,

Mr Knight (Head of Year 8)













